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Hi everyone, 

I’m very thankful that all our families are safe after the events of last week’s fires. I 
would like to acknowledge the amazing work of the RFS and many other people 
who have been working tirelessly over the last week to help our local communities. 

Important notice for Parents – Bushfire Evacuation for Tuntable Creek School 

  

   

 

   

 

Bunnings Workshop Day 

Our trip to Bunnings was really great. Students took their project details and 
research to Bunnings to look at how we could help create a sustainable 
environment for our pollinators in our vegetable garden.  

Students asked Bunnings staff about the information on the plant labels, discussed 
water saving ideas and solved mathematical problems for the space we have as 
well as the best value for money when buying products.  

I was really impressed with our student’s research knowledge and commitment to 
sustainability. 

Student’s also potted their own plants in biodegradable coffee cups. They also 
chose a particular fruit or vegetable to look after in the garde. 

Thankfully, with our week off school due to the bush-fires, our plants have survived 
fairly well and today we started to plant them. 

We also bought some new bee, butterfly and insect homes to put up. 
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Upcoming Events 

 
Thursday 21 November  

Light painting at Whian Whian P.S. 

Term Four- Kindergarten Orientation 
Fridays. Please ring our school for 
information. 

Tuesday, 26 November and Tuesday, 
3 December. 

Orientation Days for Richmond River 
High & Nimbin Central 

Wednesday 4 December 3:30 p.m. 

Community meeting with Rebecca 
Langdon, Director, Education Leader 

Tuesday 17 December 

End of Year/Christmas Concert 

Wednesday 18 December 

LAST DAY OF YEAR 

In the event of a bush fire threat where our school must evacuate immediately, 
students will be transported to The Channon Public School. 

If in the event that The Channon is also evacuated, our next evacuation point is 
Modanville Public School. 

Please note that we will notify parents regarding any evacuation proceedings. 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Light Painting- Whian Whian Public School 

To the right- Miss Jodie’s creations 

We will be having fun with a workshop at Whian Whian School on light painting this 
Thursday. 

 

 

 

 

Important Notice- regarding the Community Meeting with the  

 Director, Rebecca Langdon. 

A meeting has been organised for Wednesday, 4 December at 3:30 p.m. to 
meet with Rebecca Langdon, Director, Education Leader with Tuntable Creek 
School Community.  

We look forward to seeing you all there. 

 

Mrs Bath 


